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 Updates 
Regulatory Standards Bill 
For information 

The Cabinet paper was lodged on Thursday at 10am for discussion directly at Cabinet on Monday 
21 July. With approval from Cabinet office, the attachment to the Cabinet paper (containing content 
intended for the departmental report) was lodged late on Friday. 

Contact:  Andrew Royle, Deputy Chief Executive Policy | Ph: 

Agricultural and Horticultural Products Regulatory Review 
For information 

The Senior Officials Advisory Group met for the last time on 17 July to discuss the outcomes of the 
second Sector Leaders Forum meeting, the Omnibus Bill process, and the future of the group. 
Agencies are making good progress on the Omnibus Bill and the second Sector Leaders Forum 
meeting was collaborative and productive. 

Contact: Peter Clark, Manager, Regulatory Reviews | Ph: 

Hairdressing and Barbering Regulatory Review 
For information 

Public health guidance was published by the Ministry of Health on 17 July. We have communicated 
with key stakeholders and submitters to let them know about the guidance and provide them with 
the link: https://www.health.govt.nz/publications/public-health-guidance-for-hairdressers-and-
barbers.  

The Health (Hairdressers) Regulations 1980 will be revoked 28-days following the Order in Council 
being gazetted. The Gazette took place on 3 July 2025, and the regulations will accordingly be 
revoked on 31 July 2025. 

Contact: Hannah McGlue, Manager, Regulatory Reviews | Ph: 

Telecommunications Review 
For information 

We will be providing our first substantive analysis to joint ministers in the first week of August, 
prior to the Ministers meeting on 13 August. This advice will include a summary of key issues, 
findings, and initial options to inform the upcoming public consultation, due to begin in the final 
week of August. 

Contact: Peter Clark, Manager, Regulatory Reviews | Ph: 
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